
Group Visit: 

 

Eighty (80) students of St. Elizabeth’s Girls’ School, Kolkata came to visit the Sangrahalaya on February 16, 2018 

along with four of their teachers for an educational tour. They were provided with a guided tour of the galleries. One 

of the teachers commented, “Well maintained” on seeing the display of the Sangrahalaya while another teacher 

commented, “Wonderful! Thank you for having us to visit.”  
 

     

 

 


